
GAMES &
GOODIES

@the Library
2NDGRADE

PLEASE RETURN TO THE LIBRARY BY 1/8/24

Second graders are invited to the library on Tuesday,
January 9th for a fun-filled afternoon of playing games.
Students will come during their lunch to learn the rules
to classic games such as UNO, Jenga, Memory and
more. Students will then return to the library after-
school to play with their friends. Any student
interested in joining the fun, must sign-up by January
8th. We will not be accepting late permission slips on
the day of the event. 

Student name:________________________________________________

Teacher Name:_______________________________________________

I allow my child to stay after-school on January 9th in the library for
Games and Goodies: __________________________________________
                                                                       (parent signature)
My child will be:
___ riding the late bus home.
___ be picked up after-school by:_______________________________

*Please reach out to Mrs. Crossman with any questions: crossmanb@lkgeorge.org.

1/9/24


